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The workshop is jointly organized by the DFG Priority Programs “Financial Market Imperfec-
tions and Macroeconomic Performance” (SPP 1578) and “The German Labor Market in a 
Globalized World” (SPP 1764). The central purpose of the workshop is to bring together re-
searchers working at the intersection of macroeconomics, financial economics, and labor 
economics. The workshop will take place on May 11 and 12, 2018, in Mannheim at the Cen-
tre for European Economic Research (ZEW). 

Björn Brüggemann (VU University Amsterdam), Philip Jung (TU Dortmund), Pedro Martins 
(University of London), and Claudio Michelacci (EIEF) already agreed to present at the con-
ference. 

We welcome submission of papers or extended abstracts covering questions at the intersec-
tion of macroeconomics and financial economics or labor economics. Please submit your 
paper or extended abstract to Heiko.Stueber@fau.de by January 31, 2018. The organizers 
will pay for hotel accommodation and travel for all presenters. 

Program committee: Michael Burda (Humbold-Universität zu Berlin), Tom Krebs (University 
of Mannheim), Christian Merkl (Friedrich-Alexander-Universität Erlagen-Nürnberg, FAU), and 
Heiko Stüber (FAU and Institute for Employment Research, IAB) 
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